Yale College

Office of the Dean P.O. Box 208241 New Haven, CT 06520-8241 Campus address: 1 Hillhouse Avenue Telephone: (203) 432-2900 FAX: (203) 432-7369

December 6, 2021
Sent electronically to
2022

Dear XXXXX

The Compact Review Committee (CRC) is reviewing a report that your conduct failed to meet the commitments you agreed to in the Yale Community Compact.

The CRC has received the enclosed report from Melanie Boyd, Dean of Student Affairs, Yale College Covid-19 Health and Safety Leader, dated December 6, 2021.

Please review the report carefully. For your information, you also may want to review the <u>Yale Community Compact</u> and the <u>Yale Community Compact Enforcement</u>.

The CRC will review the matter and decide whether your conduct poses a risk to the health and safety of yourself or other community members. During the period of review, the CRC may require a student to quarantine. Currently, you are not required to quarantine. After review, the CRC will send you a letter detailing the outcome of the review.

If you have any questions about this process, please write to Sincerely,

Anita Sharif-Hyder, Associate Secretary, University-Wide Committee on Sexual Misconduct

Matthew Makomenaw, Assistant Dean of Yale College and Director of the Native American Cultural Center

George Levesque, Associate Dean of Yale College, Dean of Academic Programs

Enclosures: Incident Report

CC: Melanie Boyd, Dean of Student Affairs, Yale College Covid-19 Health and Safety Leader

2112-YUH-10003-01

Yale University's Hotline (YUH) Saturday, 18 December, 2021

General Information

Date: Severity: Awareness: Call Back: Intranet/Internet

3-Low

Location: Yale University

Address: New Haven, CT

Saturday, December 4, 2021 at 9:47PM ET

Categories

1 . - Compliance with COVID-19 Health & Safety Standards

Reporter

Identity: Anonymous

Questions

COVID-19 Related: Do you believe that the gathering includes students?

N/A

COVID-19 Related: Has the gathering ended?

N/A

COVID-19 Related: If the gathering is in progress, how many people are gathered?

N/A

COVID-19 Related: If the gathering is planned, when will it take place?

N/A

COVID-19 Related: Is the gathering planned or is it in progress?

N/A

COVID-19 Related: What is the location of the gathering?

N/A Summary

The caller stated a student refused to wear a face mask in the library.



New Haven, CT

The caller stated on December 4, 2021, at approximately 9:30 pm, student, was coughing in the

wearing a face mask. The caller stated let out a "loud, hacking cough." The caller stated he/she repeatedly

asked to wear a face mask, which he refused to do. The caller stated mocked him/her when he/she told him

there was a sign posted on the library door saying face masks are required. The caller stated never wears face

masks in the library.